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TMA 2023 Meetings Call-for-Presentations Now Open  

Security and monitoring industry experts invited to submit proposals through Feb. 17th.  

 

December 1, 2022, McLean, VA – The Monitoring Association (TMA) seeks session proposals for its 2023 

meetings, which include its Virtual Mid-Year Meeting [April 18-20th]; OPSTech [Lafayette, LA, Oct. TBD]; and 

Annual Meeting [Maui, HI, Nov. 4-8th]. Security and monitoring professionals are invited to share their 

knowledge, experience, and expertise with industry colleagues. TMA education events offer alarm industry 

professionals a distinct opportunity to gather and exchange best practices and address impactful issues that 

span the entire industry.   

 

Topics should be timely, solutions-based, and relevant to those in the security industry: 

 Work-from-Home Management 

 Emerging Technology 

 Video Surveillance 

 Advances in Artificial Intelligence 

 Leadership and Workforce Optimization 

 Other trending topics 

 

Read speaker requirements and submit proposals now through COB Feb. 17th at 

https://tma.us/education/speakers-smes/call-for-speakers/. If you have questions, please contact 

education@tma.us for assistance. 
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About The Monitoring Association 

 

The Monitoring Association (TMA), formerly the Central Station Alarm Association (CSAA), is an international non-profit 

trade association that represents professional monitoring companies, security systems integrators, and providers of 

products and services to the industry. Incorporated in 1950, TMA represents its members before Congress and regulatory 

agencies on the local, state and federal levels, and other authorities having jurisdiction (AHJs) over the industry. Learn more 

online at https://tma.us/about-tma/. 


